
From: Mosbaugh, Scott
Sent: 9/13/2010 12:42:10 PM
To:

Hymes, Kelly (kelly.hymes@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Summit on an Energy Efficiency Industry Workforce Education and Training Needs 

Assessment

Thank you for your attendance at the Zero Net Energy (ZNE) Webinar on 
September 1, 2010. We appreciate your participation and input into the ZNE 
effort, one of the Commission’s four Big, Bold Strategies of the California Long 
Term Energy Efficiency Strategic Plan.

As part of its continuing effort to implement the Strategic Plan, the
Commission directed Southern California Edison to hire a consultant, The Donald
Vial Center on Labor, to perform a California Workforce Education and Training
Needs Assessment (CWNA). The purpose of the CWNA is to analyze the workforce and
training in energy efficiency and related industries and determine whether the
current workforce and infrastructure is equipped to meet the goals of the
Strategic Plan.

The research for the CWNA is proceeding and will be complete in November 
2010. On December 8, 2010, the Commission will host an Energy Efficiency 
Workforce Summit in Berkeley, California to share the findings of the CWNA and 
the strategies to meet any gaps as proposed by the consultant. More information, 
including details of the day’s activities will be mailed in early October. If 
you would like to receive an invitation, please send an email with your name, 
title, the name of your organization, and your mailing address to Scott 
Mosbaugh at rsm@cpyc.ca.qov

Should you have any questions, please contact Kelly A. Hymes, Advisor to 
Commissioner Dian M. Grueneich, at khv@cpuc.ca.qov

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Scott
Mosbaugh

Support
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